PL202200181

September 23, 2022

City of Bloomington

I submit this application (PL.202200181) to combine 415 and 431 E 78" Street into one
property. This is required to connect the buildings for expanded restaurant use, Las
Cuatro Milpas.

Please contact me at jose7]6@gmail.com or 763-337-9387 with questions.

Jose Becerra
2125 Lonsdale Boulevard W
Northfield, MN 55057



